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At the Society’s Annual General Meeting, Bernice Vance was elected new Chairperson. 
  
The Coordinator Ray Bristol gave his report. He has been very busy promoting the 
Seniors Safety Society, this year to date there have been 19 events with over 455 
people reached. 
 
The Society has been reaching out to other organizations to see if they may be 
interested in having a member on the Board. 
 
In the coming months the Society will be starting to work on their new budget. 
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